
TO: POUGHWEPSIE 	 FROM: POUGHKEEPSIE 
Z 	 Dept. 539,  Bldng. 965 

December 24, 1957 

MEMO TO: Mr. H. K. Wild 

SUBJECT: Disk for LASL 

We have reviewed with Product Planning the point I raised about our 
contractual obligations. It appears that a single disk unit with the 
organisation you propose in your memo of December 18 wi l l  be satis-
factory from this point of view. 

While the rate of 8 ueeclword is half that proposed in the contract, 
it ehould not prove to be a limiting factor in the type of problem of 
greatest interest to LASL. In view of this, doubling the capacity to 
2 million wards  should be attractive to them, 

Thus, the new organiaation is not contingent on raising the density, 
although w e  should continue to point out the desirability of doing 80, 
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ce: 	 S. W. Dunwelf 
Ho€3. Kolsky +a 

H, A, Mussell 

DoW. Sweeney 



